
 

Updated: 5-6-2020 

Important Dates: 

05/24—Phase 3 of Indiana Plan 

  

07/07—First Official Day of Camp 

 

08/03– First Day Boys Practice 

 

08/15– First Avon High boys ten-
nis match -Franklin Central 

  

 

Covid-19 Summer Camp Update! 
There is some good news, so-so news, and some bad news. 

Here is the most up to date information we can pass along for summer camp. 

At this time the school has notified all the coaches that all Avon Facilities, including the 

tennis courts, will remain closed until June 30th per the DOE and the IHSAA. 

That said, we will start tennis camp on July 7th. 

If any future decision by the School, IHSAA, & DOE allows for us to start the camp 

by June 9th we will do our best to make that happen. Over 90% of the kids regis-

tered so far have registered for 1st and 2nd sessions (full season). However, I reit-

erate that July 7th will be the start of tennis camp. 

When you register your child for camp, please email me their registration form, if 

possible. If not, please mail it to the high school. Instructions are on the form. 

You can always go to www.avoncta.org to get the form. Click on tournaments, 

camps, the events page, and then click on the picture of summer camp 2020. If 

you had planned on doing both sessions, go ahead and circle “Both Sessions” on the 

form. If you only planned on registering for “Second Session,” please sign up only 

for that session and circle one session. The reason we are doing this is to make 

sure we have the appropriate coaching staff ready if the guidelines change, and we 

can do the first session. 

Do not pay yet! We have plenty of time to work that out. The prices remain the 

same regardless of the additional expenses we will incur for the camp. 

We have applied for a USTA grant in hopes of purchasing bulk sanitizer, touchless pay-

ment methods, and items required to ensure a safe summer camp for the kids and the 

coaches.  

We will send out camp guidelines/instructions to all campers once we have some more 

feedback from the USTA, School, State, etc. 

Expect to have the following safety precautions regarding tennis camp: 

 touchless temperature checks  

 guidelines upon arrival of each camper 

 specific drop off and pick-up locations 

 Respect of State social distancing guidelines 

We "may" need to modify the start time for the 9 AM classes to 8:30 AM. That would 

mean the class would go from 8:30 to 11 AM. These changes will depend on class siz-

es.  Please remain patient and flexible during this new normal. 

Sincerely, Coach Mize 

 

 


